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. May 15, 1984
Docket No.: 50-413

MEMORANDUM FOR: William 0. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Branch, ADM

FROM: Elinor G. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing

SUBJECT: LICENSE FEE FOR CATAWBA NUCLEAR STATION, UNIT 1

It is expected that the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation will issue an
operating license in mid-June to Duke Power Company, North Carolina Electric
Membership Corporation, and Saluda River Electric Cooperative, Inc., for the
Catawba Nuclear Station, Unit 1, permitting fuel loading and zero power
testing. Authorization for operation at higher power levels will be consi-
dered at a later time. Therefore, we suggest that your office make the
appropriate arrangements for the collection of the licensee fee due prior

to issuance of this license. The utility contact and other pertinent infor-
mation follows:

Applicant: Duke Power Company
422 South Church Street
Charlotte, N.C. 28242

Contact: Mr. H. B. Tucker, Vice President
Nuclear Production Department
Duke Power Company
Telephone No.: 704-373-4531

Type of License: 103
License No.: NPF-24

Power Level: 3411 megawatts thermal (100% power)
170 megawatts thermal (5% power)

Docket No.: 50-413

Concurrent Unit Review: Concurrent reviews were performed at
the operating license stage for Units
1 and 2. Completion of construction
for Unit 2 is currently scheduled for
October 1986.
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For further information, please contact Kahtan Jabbour, Project Manager

for Catawba 1, on extension 27800.

Elincr G. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing
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